
	 	 	 	 	 	
	
	
	
	
	

	
ALPHA	KAPPA	ALPHA	SORORITY,	INC.		

THETA	OMEGA	CHAPTER		
EXECUTIVE	COMMITTEE	MEETING	

BASILEUS	REPORT	
THURSDAY,	FEBRUARY	25,	2016	

	
Good	Evening,	Sorors,	
	
Founders’	Day	2016	
The	Basileus	attended	Founders’	Day	2016	at	 the	Westin	River	North	on	Saturday,	February	20,	2016.	
The	venue	was	beautiful	and	convenient	for	our	VSGs	and	attendees.		During	and	after	the	program,	we	
had	several	Sorors	go	into	medical	distress.		These	Sorors	were	as	follows:	
	

1. Natalie	Howse,	 the	guest	of	Soror	Masah	Renwick,	passed	out	but	returned	to	 the	 function	after	
receiving	medical	attention;	

2. Floretta	Glover,	 the	 sister-in-law	of	Valee	 Salone,	passed	out,	 and	was	 taken	 to	 the	hospital	 but	
released	on	Sunday.	

3. At	the	end	of	 the	event,	our	very	own	Theta	Omega	Sister	Sorors,	Sorors	Helen	Moore	and	Ruth	
Wooldrige,	 fell	 when	 attempting	 to	 leave	 the	 Founders’	 Day.	 Both	 Sorors	 were	 taken	 to	
Northwestern	Hospital	 for	 treatment.	Soror	Helen	was	released	on	Sunday,	however	Soror	Ruth	
was	 not	 discharged	 until	 Wednesday,	 February	 24,	 2016,	 from	 the	 hospital	 and	 admitted	 to	
Warren	Barr	Nursing	Pavillion	Gold	Coast	Center,	located	at	66	West	Oak	Street,	Chicago,	Illinois	
60610.	 Soror	 Ruth	 is	 in	 Room	 524,	 Bed	 1.	 Let’s	 keep	 Soror	 Ruth	 in	 our	 prayers	 and	 provide	
support	for	Soror	Helen	as	she	cares	for	her	sister.	

Please	shower	all	of	these	Sorors	with	cards,	flowers,	calls,	prayers	and	love	during	this	time.	
	
Ivy	Beyond	the	Wall	Sorors	
On	February	20,	2016,	Soror	Angelena	Smith	became	and	Ivy	Beyond	the	Wall.		The	Services	will	be	held	
tomorrow,	Friday,	February	26,	2016.	The	details	have	been	disseminated	to	the	chapter.	
	
On	February	23,	2016,	Soror	Beatrice	Jefferson,	who	just	turned	101	years	old,	became	an	Ivy	Beyond	the	
Wall.	I	have	yet	to	confirm	information	about	her	arrangements	and	Ivy	Beyond	the	Wall	Ceremony,	but	
upon	receipt	that	information	will	be	communicated	to	the	chapter.	
	
Regional	Conference	
Sorors	who	ordered	cluster	1	t-shirts	will	be	able	to	pick	them	up	at	the	Center	on	Friday,	February	26,	
2016.	
	
Sorors,	also	please	note	that	the	first	plenary	session	on	Friday,	March	4,	2016,	is	business	attire	but	no	
hats	and	no	pants	will	be	allowed.	
	
Yours	in	Service,	
	
	
Bertina	M.	Power-Stewart,	Basileus	

	


